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FROM:  Bill Brown, 9-1-1 Coordinator, Northumberland County    9/1/2013 
   
TO:  Northumberland County Field Users (Fire/Police/EMS) 
 
SUBJECT: Subscriber Equipment User Meeting 
 
Northumberland County Field Users: 
 
We have finalized the subscriber equipment presentations with three vendors:  Motorola, Kenwood, and 
Harris.  The schedule for these meetings is below. 
 
During these presentations each vendor will have 30 minutes to present about their equipment and take 
questions from you.  Following the presentations the vendors will break up into separate areas and you are 
encouraged to speak in more depth to the vendors of your choice.  We have also asked each vendor to 
develop a sample quote for a standard mobile and portable radio, with standard accessories and options.     
 

Northumberland County Subscriber Equipment Meetings – Morning Session 

Thursday, 
September 
12th, 2013 

1:00 P.M. – 2:30 P.M. 
County Public Safety Building 
911 Greenough St, Sunbury 

Vendor Presentations – Motorola, 
Kenwood, Harris – 30 min. each 

Thursday, 
September 
12th, 2013 

2:30 P.M. – 4:00 P.M. 
County Public Safety Building 
911 Greenough St, Sunbury 

Vendor Breakout Sessions 

Northumberland County Subscriber Equipment Meetings – Evening Session 

Thursday, 
September 
12th, 2013 

6:30 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 
County Public Safety Building 
911 Greenough St, Sunbury 

Vendor Presentations – Motorola, 
Kenwood, Harris – 30 min. each 

Thursday, 
September 
12th, 2013 

8:00 P.M. – 9:30 P.M. 
County Public Safety Building 
911 Greenough St, Sunbury 

Vendor Breakout Sessions 

 
These meetings are a very important next step in the deployment of our countywide system.  I strongly 
encourage your attendance and the attendance of anyone that may have equipment needs for the new 
system.  Please help us spread the word about this meeting by forwarding this memo to your colleagues and 
peers. 
 
I look forward to speaking with you on September 12th.  As always, please feel free to call me with any 
questions at (570)-988-4441.  
 

Bill Brown 

Northumberland County 9-1-1 


